

Below are the bouncing points for our program this term:

Weeks 1& 2: The Cretaceous Period

• Weeks 3 & 4: Ancient Rome

• Weeks 5 & 6: Global Warming

• Weeks 7 & 8: Space

• Weeks 9 & 10: Future-History

WEMOOSH will be using our imagination and time travelling through history – Past, Present and Future - this Term. I will be theming the newsletters to continue in the same vein.

Vacation Care was plagued by an east coast low, but we also had some fantastic adventures. I am now starting the plan for our Spring Vacation Care. The focus is Science! If you have any amazing experiences that we can pursue please email me at elizabeth.t@wemoosh.com.au

This is the latest information from the Government to help with the transition from free childcare:

Additional Child Care Subsidy (temporary financial hardship) is available to support families experiencing temporary financial hardship due to COVID-19 to get back on their feet. Families need to provide appropriate evidence to avoid any delays in assessment. Please see the new information sheet athttps://www.dese.gov.au/document/additional-child-care-subsidy-temporary-financial-hardship-and-covid-19 if you need this assistance. Families receiving the Child Care Subsidy (CCS) have until 31 March 2021 to submit their 2018-19 tax return for CCS purposes.

Where to next for WEMOOSH? This term we have employed two new employees - Emily Morrice and Mitchell Maslin. If you see them around the OOSH space, feel free to introduce yourselves and make them feel welcome. They're looking forward to meeting everyone, I'm sure.

PRESENT

PAST

FUTURE

Yours in service, Liz Treadwell Director

